

RECEIVED

APR 2 2 2020

HEALTH FACILITIES & SERVICES REVIEW BOARD

April 20, 2020

Ms. Courtney Avery, Administrator Illinois Health Facilities and Services Review Board 525 W. Jefferson, Second Floor Springfield, IL 62761

Dear Ms. Avery,

I am writing in support of the proposed affiliation between the Carle Foundation Health System and Advocate BroMenn Medical Center (E-013-20). As President and CEO of Afni, Inc. in Bloomington, Illinois, I am proud to serve the Bloomington area and I support Carle's commitment to ensuring access to high quality care within the region.

This affiliation underscores the critical need for healthcare in our Central Illinois communities and is a positive opportunity in that it brings expanded access to healthcare services in our area. Carle has a commitment to excellence and local residents will benefit from this affiliation.

I understand the critical need for this vertically integrated health system in our area and I fully support this affiliation.

Sincerely,

Ron Greene

President and CEO

Afni. Inc.

404 Brock Drive

Bloomington, IL 61701